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From: Waterbeach Parish Council <council@waterbeach.org.uk> 
Sent: 28 September 2020 09:23
To: North East Cambridge AAP <nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: RE: North East Cambridge Area Action Plan – consultation open
 
Hello – please could we ask for an extension to Friday 9th October for comments to enable us to
fit it into our meeting cycle?
 
Best regards
 
Shelley Mason
Parish Clerk & RFO,  Waterbeach Parish Council
The Old Pavilion, Recreation Ground, Cambridge Road, Waterbeach, Cambridgeshire CB25 9NJ.
 Tel: 01223 441338
DISCLAIMER: If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete the email and all attachments
immediately. This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are
not the intended recipient any reliance on, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copy of this email or attachments
is strictly prohibited. It has been checked for viruses but the contents of an attachment may still contain software viruses,
which could damage your computer system. We do not accept liability for any damage you sustain as a result of a virus
introduced by this email or any attachment and you are advised to use up to date virus checking software. Email
transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error free. This email is not intended nor should it be taken to create
any legal relations, contractual or otherwise. If verification is required, please request a hard copy version. We are not
bound by or liable for any opinion, contract or offer to contract expressed in any email.

 

From: North East Cambridge AAP [mailto:nec@greatercambridgeplanning.org] 
Sent: 27 July 2020 12:12
Subject: North East Cambridge Area Action Plan – consultation open
 
Dear Parish Council,
 
The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service is now inviting you to comment
on the draft North East Cambridge Area Action Plan. Please tell us what you think
about our ambitious vision for a new low-carbon city district in North East
Cambridge.
 
The consultation is open from 9am on Monday 27 July to 5pm on Monday 5
October 2020. You can read the draft Area Action Plan and respond online via
our website, www.greatercambridgeplanning.org/nec. If you find it difficult to



comment online, you can also respond in other ways – visit our website for details.
 
If you would like to find out more about the draft Area Action Plan and meet the
team, we are holding online Q&A webinars, the first of which is on the 4th August –
details can be found at Talk to the team. We also have answers and videos about
Frequently Asked Questions online.
 
If circumstances permit, we may hold some limited in person events later in the
consultation period. We will notify you and update our website if this is the case.
You can also follow our social media channels @camcitco and @southcambs on
Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and YouTube for updates.
 
Please help us to publicise the consultation to your area – you can spread the
word on your social media, using #NorthEastCambridge, forward this email to your
mailing lists, and we also attach a poster that you can print and display.  If you
would like us to post you hard copies of the poster or any other materials, please
get in touch via this email address.  We can also, subject to availability, attend
events that you may be organising, either online or in person, in line with social
distancing guidance.  If you would like to talk to us about this, please get in touch
via this email address.
 
The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service is the planning service for
Cambridge City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council. This is a
consultation under Regulation 18 of The Town and Country Planning (Local
Planning) (England) Regulations 2012.  We attach the Public Notice to this email.
 
Many thanks,
 
Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for



use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived
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